
Full Fibre Broadband (FFB) 
 
Not every road in the village has access to the benefits of full fibre broadband. 
We have sought advice on the best way to improve this position and the 
consensus seems to be that we need to galvanise those households affected 
to make the case for further investment from infrastructure providers 
(Openreach or their competitors - the companies that dig the road and lay 
the fibre cables).  According to our records, we think the following roads 
do not have access to full fibre broadband: Gatehouse Farm Cottages; 
Bidborough Court; Bidborough Ridge (incl Village Hall); Gate Farm Road; 
High Street; The Glebe; Rectory Drive; Four Winds Farm; Barden Road; 
Wheelers Yard.  A small group of residents would like to work with households 
to explore the best way to resolve access. We will drop households a letter 
over the coming month so that you can express an interest in receiving FFB in 
future.  In the meantime, please: 
 
1/ Let us know if we have missed any roads by contacting 
kerry@bidboroughpc.org.uk  
 
2/ Let us know if you have any experience or expertise in this area which 
might be helpful  
 
Kind regards 
 
Andrew Strong, 67 Bidborough Ridge  
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